
Medical Mutual Waiving Prior Authorization 

Requirement for Transitions from Acute to Skilled 

Nursing Facilities Effective Dec. 21st – Jan. 23rd.  

 

Due to the recent increase in acute admissions, Medical Mutual has decided to temporarily 

waive the prior authorization requirement for transitions from acute to skilled nursing facilities. 

This change will be effective from Dec. 21, 2022 through Jan. 23, 2023. After Jan. 23rd we will 

re-evaluate acute admission numbers and potentially reinstate the requirement based on what 

the data shows.  

 

 


